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[bookmark: _GoBack]The Bronco women opened their 2017 season with a spring training trip to Orlando, FL during the recent winter break. The weather was perfect and the ladies finally got to practice on real grass, and outdoors, after a long winter of practicing in the on-campus swing lab and indoor practice facility. 
After a few days of practice and practice rounds, the women competed in the Webber International University Start 2 Finish Classic at the Grenelefe Golf Resort to end the week.
Seven women’s teams and nine men’s teams played a two-day 36-hole event. Although the Broncos finished in 7th place, it was a perfect way to get the season underway. Junior Event Management major Ali Agoglia was medalist for the Broncos shooting 87-80 over the two days. The second day 80 was 9th best score of the day and vaulted Agoglia into 10th place overall in the individual standings. Coming off a long winter break made Agoglia’s two rounds even more impressive.
Senior Lia Rinaldi, and freshmen Lauren Schnoor and Jaci Slentz rounded out the scoring for the Broncos. Next up on March 21st, the team will be heading to Philadelphia to participate in Eastern University’s annual classic.
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